
CLASSROOM PARTIES  

As you read in the September “Adventures in Austinburg,” we are allowed to have four 
parents in our room for each classroom party.  One parent would be in charge of organizing 
the party and the other three parents would help run the party. These four parents would 
receive visitor badges when they arrive for the party.  All food donations must be in a 
manufactured and sealed package with ingredients listed.  Fruits and vegetables are allowed. 
No homemade items will be permitted.  Parent volunteers are not permitted to bring other 
siblings. Also games and crafts instead of food items are encouraged.  

Please indicate below if you would like to be the head parent for a party, a party helper, 
and/or donate items for any party/parties.  Your help for these events is deeply appreciated.  
Thank you, 
R oberta Gray and C lass 

 

Name of parent 

 

Name of student 

_______________________________________                  __________________________________________________ 

                               Phone                                                                                                            E-mail 

Please check any item/items you would like to help with for our classroom parties. 

Fall Party – October 30, 2015 

________Head Parent             ________Party Helper             ________Donate items   

 

Christmas  Party – December 18, 2015 

________Head Parent            _________Party Helper             ________Donate items   

 

Valentine Party – February 12, 2015 

________Head Parent             ________Party Helper            _________Donate items  


